400 W. Market Street
Greensboro, NC 27401

City of Greensboro Water Resources July 29, 2014
Attn: Mr. Steve Drew

2602 South Elm Eugene Street

Greensboro, NC 27406

Re: Tabernacle United Methodist Church (5601 Liberty Road, Greensboro, NC 27406)
Mr. Drew,

After discussions with NC Division of Water Resources (NCDWR) and reviewing water sample analysis
results for the above-referenced property, Guilford County Department of Health and Human Services
(GCDHHS), Environmental Health Program, Water Quality Unit, recommends for this property to
connect to the City of Greensboro water service. In addition to church functions, Tabernacle UMC also
operates a daycare at this location. Per my discussion with Mr. Michael Gendy, P.E., NCDWR, pH
fluctuations in the groundwater may contribute to leaching of lead and copper within the distribution
system. Chemical stability in treated municipal water may reduce the leaching of lead and copper at this
property.

NCDWR and GCDHHS agree that connecting this property to the Greensboro municipa!l water supply is a
public necessity.

Please feel free to contact me at your convenience with questions or concerns regarding this matter.

Thank you,

Scott Cole, REHS, LSS

Environmental Health Manager Hl

Guilford County Department of Health and Human Services
Environmental Health — Water Quality Unit

400 W. Market St; Suite 300

Greensboro, NC 27401

Office: (336) 641-8192

Mobile: (336) 337-4693

scole0@co.guilford.nc.us

Environmental Health ¢ (336) 641-7613
www.guilfordhealth.org



